
I would like to thanks BARKA representative Wlodzimierz Placewicz for supporting and guiding

my son through a very difficult period of the summer this year when we realized that he is

addicted to heroin.  When the fact of heroine dependency of our son was revealed we were

devastated and we have no idea what to do and where to turn for help.  We ask Wlodzimierz for

help and advice.  He spent many hours talking to our son; he also found a proper recovery house

for him.  Wlodzimierz also gave me and my wife very valuable advice of how to deal with our

son’s addiction. He was always available every time we requested his help. 


